
 
 

Announcements 
Thursday, October 9, 2025  

BLUE Day 
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 

Please remember to pay attention to the location of your Resource classroom when you sign up. 

ALSO, you MUST check your Resource location in E-class every morning before school. There may 

be times a teacher may request to see you, and that will override your original sign-up. Please refresh 

your computers in the morning to see changes.  

Next Tuesday, October 14, after school in Room N189, we will be holding our second Amnesty 

International meeting. We’ll begin with getting into Banned Books Week by spotlighting real cases 

about freedom of expression around the world. Come learn, discuss, and take action to defend the 

right to read and speak freely. 

Are you interested in becoming a better public speaker? Are you interested in literature or 
writing? Are you interested in acting and performing? Are you interested in joining a team of 
motivated and energetic people? Then you should join the Arrowhead Forensics Team! If you 
don’t know already, forensics is a competitive speech, acting, and interpretation team. 
Anyone is welcome NEXT Thursday, October 16 at 2:45 in North Campus Lab B (N122). 
 

Have a Thrilling Thursday! 


